
December 13, 2024

Winter Break coming
soon! 

With Winter Break only one
week away, please remind your

students to stay focused and
round out 2024 on a positive

note.  We wish everyone a safe
and healthy holiday season and

encourage you to take time
during the break to rest, relax,

and spend time with family.

Brandywine High School

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E

Upcoming
Events
BSD Board Meeting @ 7:00 pm

PTO Meeting @ 6:30 pm -
cancelled

Winter Break

School resumes

Winter MAP testing for 9th
and 10th grade in ELA and
Math

Schools and offices closed:
MLK Jr. Day

Schools closed: Prof.
Responsibilities Day

12/16

12/19

12/23-
1/1

1/2

1/6-1/17

1/20

1/24

Congratulations!
To Casselia Conrad, Jordan

Henry, Abigal McFarland, Robin
Fleury-Steiner, Jonathan

Fitzpatrick, and Cole Barnyak
for being selected to the 2025

Delaware Senior All-State
Choir.  Way to go Bulldogs!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYrHjY4LvDo


Additional
Announcements
Counselor Corner
TO ALL SENIORS: The Diploma Name
Verification forms need to be filled out
and handed into Ms. Hackenbrack in
the counseling department as soon as
possible. This is mandatory to
graduate. The forms are online on
schoology, in the college/career
department and in the counseling
department. The diplomas are ordered
in JANUARY! We need this form handed
in to order you one if you are planning
to graduate.

Cross Country Reindeer Run
Last week, our cross country team
participated in the annual Reindeer
Run to raise money for the Special
Olympics of Delaware.  Thank you to all
who supported them and their efforts
towards this valuable cause.

2nd MP Interims

2nd Marking Period Interims are
currently being entered by teachers
and interim reports will be distributed
on 12/20.  Please make sure you are
asking students for their interim
progress reports or checking on Home
Access Center.


